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MARCH THEMES 

 

GROWING 

 

3   -     4   

Building Unity 

3    -  11 

                Building Unity 

3   -   18 

             Sharing 

3   -   25 

            Palm Sunday 

 

 

 

SERMON SERIES 

Sunday Morning 

Building Lasting Relationships 

3     -   4    Common Ground 

 

3   -  11   Next Step 

 

3   -  18   Telling the Story 

 

3   -  25  Jesus Rules 

 

 

 

 

     Helping  

       With 

      L I F E 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

Growing in Faith 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Time to be filling the gaps!  
The moving on by Loretta Malin 

to the reward that God has 

promised is a time of 

celebration for the Victory in 

Jesus.  Her departure also 

reminds us of the gaps that are 

starting to form in the ministry 

and the necessity of God raising 

up people.   

Our Senior Saints continue to do 

all that they can.  Health issues 

and the departure of others is 

creating opportunities for 

service.  We need to pray for 

God to raise up workers and 

continue to do what we can. 

We are thankful for “new” 

people that He has brought into 

the body.  These have lifted our 

spirits and are helping to 

stabilize the work.  We are 

thankful for Jaydin Moore 

stepping up and helping with 

maintenance and cleaning 

around the building.  More 

volunteers for: cleaning, 

decorating flowerbeds, flowers 

around the church, financial 

record keeping, serving 

communion, helping lead 

singing, encouraging, teaching, 

providing transportation and 

office assistance would be a 

blessing and lighten the load of 

others.  Pray that God will open 

peoples eyes to opportunities 

where they can help!  

Loretta Malin 

Memorial 

Flowerbeds 

 
 

February Board Meeting 

resulted in the decision to 

designate the front flowerbeds 

at the church in Memory of 

Loretta Malin.  She won awards 

for her gardens through the 

years.  

Loretta was such a vital part of 

the congregation, brining joy 

and life and it seemed 

appropriate that the flowerbeds 

be done in her memory.  The 

beauty, joy and life that they 

display to those passing by will 

help her legacy live on. 

Here, several people would 

work with her over the past few 

years and we are counting on 

their continued help.   

Contributions and volunteers to 

do justice to this area are 

welcome.  If you are planning on 

helping, let Paul know so that 

we can coordinate our efforts 

and make the greatest impact! 


